
Freshmen, you’re invited!! 
 

The staff and students of Coon Rapids High School 
 

Invite the class of 2023 
 

To our Link Crew Freshman Orientation 
 

7:45 am - 1:30 pm 
Monday, August 26, 2019 

 
Our school gymnasium (Field House) 

 
The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from middle 

school to high school a positive one. Seniors and juniors will be serving as 
Leaders and mentors to the freshmen. Large and small group activities are 

designed to address students’ needs and concerns in an enjoyable 
manner. 

 
Transportation will be provided through regular bus routes. Pizza 

lunch will be available for purchase through the student lunch 
account. Wear comfortable clothes and don’t bring all your 

stuff...travel light! 
 

If you have any questions, please call Link Crew Coordinator Sherri 
Schendzielos at 763-506-7122. 

 
See you there! 

 


